Every child, every opportunity, every time!

600 West Vine Street
Kalamazoo, Michigan 49008-1153
(269) 337-0400 FAX (269) 337-0497
TDD (269) 337-0152

Department of Facilities Management Al Tyler, Executive Supervisor

March 13, 2013

Mr. Dan Cunningham President of Operations Circuit Electric Inc. 1376 108th Street Byron Center, MI 49315

Dear Mr. Cunningham:

I am pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Circuit Electric Inc. For the past five years, the Kalamazoo Public Schools has had the pleasure of working with Circuit Electric on five major construction projects. The contract total of their work was over \$4 million, including a \$2.3 million project at our new middle school, Linden Grove, which opened in 2009. In addition, we anticipate awarding Circuit Electric projects totaling nearly \$2 million this summer on five additional construction projects, including a new elementary school.

Circuit Electric has always performed their work with the highest quality and professionalism, and are always on schedule. They perform as a key member of the project team and I believe always represent the Owner's best interest. I would highly recommend them without reservation.

Sincerely,

KALAMAZOO PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Al Tyler